
 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN​ ​that the Work/Closed Session Board Meeting of the 
Asheville City Board of Education scheduled for Monday, October 19, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. has 
been canceled.  

The next Work/Closed and Regular Board Meeting of the Asheville City Board of Education is 
scheduled for Monday, November 2, 2020, at 5:00 p.m.  

 
Due to the Stay Home, Stay Safe, and Social Distancing guidelines there will be limited space                
for attendees in the Board Room. We will provide additional seating in the Training Room for                
viewing should the attendance in the Board Room ​exceed the current Buncombe County room              
capacity.  

 
The Work Session and Regular Board Meeting will be available for viewing on Facebook Live               
via Asheville City Schools Facebook page.  

 

 


